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References to CMTBC in this news story also, where appropriate, refer to College of 
Complementary Health Professionals of BC (CCHPBC). 

The College-authored online course for 2024, on Indigenous cultural safety, humility, and anti-
racism, has been launched and is now available for RMTs to complete. 

The course supports RMTs in applying the new Indigenous Cultural Safety, Humility, and Anti-
Racism (ICSHAR) Standard of Practice to their practices. The ICSHAR standard sets clear 
expectations for how RMTs are to provide culturally safe and anti-racist care for Indigenous 
patients. 

All Practising RMTs are required to complete the ICSHAR course by October 31, 2024. 
Completion of the course will be a registration renewal requirement for 2025. 

There is no cost to RMTs for initial enrollment in the ICSHAR course. Should an RMT not 
successfully complete the course by the October 31 deadline, a re-enrollment fee of $75, in 
accordance with Bylaws, will be applied to retake the course.  

All Practising RMTs have been automatically enrolled in the course and will receive a welcome 
email indicating that the course is available in the CMTBC Online Course Portal (Brightspace).  

Completion of the course is a requirement of the redesigned Quality Assurance (QA) program. 

https://cmtbc.brightspace.com/d2l/login



